
This bill would be an unfair burden  for  farmers  and be another  reason we would  not be able 
to compete with or neighboring state in farm commodity  prices. We sale on a world wide market 
and this make us have a disadvantage  with the rest of the world. Another burden  on 
Oregon  producers. Please no more regulations or taxes on our family  farms.          Craig 
Froerer  
 


